
Kensington Board Of Selectmen  

Minutes Selectmen Meeting November 12, 2014  

Approved January 5, 2015 

Public Session  

Attendees: 
Peter Merrill, Bob Wadleigh 

Motion and Vote to Open the Public Session at 5:37 pm:  

Motion by Bob Wadleigh, Second by Peter Merrill  

Vote:  Bob Wadleigh  - Yes    Peter Merrill - Yes  

 

ITEM 1 - Discussion in regards to proposal for waste/trash disposal preliminary bid 
information gathered by Buzzy Felch and Alan Tuthill, during August 18, 2014 meeting of 
the Southeast Regional Refuse Disposal District (SRRDD).  The offering from Waste 
Management offered a volume/tiered rate, which was very competitive. 

Motion by Peter Merrill to immediately inform SRRDD of Kensington’s desire to be a part 
of the SRRDD decision to go with Waste Management.  Seconded by Bob Wadleigh.   

Vote: Bob Wadleigh – Aye.  Peter Merrill – Aye.  

ITEM 2 - Discussion in regards to recent misuse of Kensington Town Park lavatory 
facilities.   

Motion by Bob Wadleigh to have bathrooms cleaned, winterized and double-key 
deadbolt locks installed on each lavatory.  Seconded by Peter Merrill. 

Vote:  Bob Wadleigh – Aye.  Peter Merrill – Aye 

 

Motion by Bob Wadleigh to adjourn meeting, seconded by Peter Merrill. 

Vote:  Bob Wadleigh – Aye.  Peter Merrill – Aye. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:44pm 
 


